
From: Anna < >  
Sent: 2023/03/16 12:59 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Oppose - Farm Development encroaching Lionhead Executive Estates - Branthaven 
Creditview Inc. City File #: OZS-2022-0014  
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
Hello, 
 
HOW MANY TIMES DO WE NEED TO BE SENDING EMAILS of this sort to city hall to proclaim 
our disappointment with projects in the “HAMLET OF SPRINGBROOK” ? 
 
There are countless numbers of residents in this area who have attended city meetings and spoken up 
about this problem, followed by petitions and in person meetings with City Councillors, etc.  
 
It is now March Break and a lot of people are absent but those of us still in town will attend the City 
Council mtg of March 20th  to oppose this ONCE AGAIN. 
 
The builder must know that we aren’t opposed to building but we are opposed to high density!  
This builder must be asked to cut GREEDY AMBITIONS and build fewer homes than his suggested 60 
dwellings.   
Try 30! Much less indeed, and allow for some needed green space for seniors and children. 
 
I am a resident in Ward 4, (Champion Crt), and I  strongly object to the application that will be presented 
at Planning and Development Meeting on March 20th, 2023 related to the file below :- 
 
OZS - 2022 -0014 
8940 Creditview Road  
L6Y0G4  
Agenda item 7.1  

 
The reason of opposing this application is because of many issues, which would be presented by the 
delegates of the Credit Valley Residents Association in the meeting.  
 
I hereby grant authorization to post this correspondence to the agenda for the above file once all my 
personal information such as email address, home address & phone number has been redacted.  
 
Thank you 
 
Anna /Jorge Cardoso  
CVRA ( Credit Valley Resident Association) Member  
 
 
 “Our uniqueness, our life experiences and our resilience make us fascinating humans” 
 
 


